
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

4 August 2015 

 

 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST REF: FOI 0404-15 

 

Thank you for your email of 26 June asking for clarification of our answer to the FOI request 

referenced above. 

 

DFID have given no advice to the FCO relating to the risks and / or benefits of a mandatory 

versus voluntary scheme for conflict minerals. 

Yours sincerely, 

Desk Officer 

Conflict Department 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 
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Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 
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